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Memorandum on Frederic Adrian Delano Papers

According to a letter written by Miss Katharine Brand of the Library

of Congress, the papers of Frederic Adrian Delano, member of the Board of

Governors from 1914 to 1916 (?) and in the 1930* s Chairman of the Federal Re-

serve Bank of Richmond, have been divided between the library at Princeton

University and the Roosevelt Library at Hyde Park, The disposition of these

papers was apparently made by Mr. Delanofs daughter, Mrs. James L. Houghteling

of 2431 Kalorama Road N. ¥., Washington, D. C. Thus far, we have no specific

information as to where those papers which concern the Federal Reserve System

have been placed, but Miss Brand has suggested to Mrs. Houghteling that capers

as yet unassigned should go to Hyde Park.

Mildred Adams

November 12, 1954
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